
PILG Auction Raffle Official Rules 
 
People who purchase a raffle ticket or who receive a raffle ticket in any manner agree to be bound by 
these official rules and by the decisions of SLU LAW, which shall be binding and final as to all matters 
related to the PILG Auction raffle. 

The Official Rules should be read before ticket purchase or after receiving a ticket in any manner. By 
participating in this raffle, you agree to follow these Official Rules. 

The raffle will begin on April 1, 2021, 5:00 p.m. CST, and end on April 15, 2021 at 11:59 p.m. CST.  SLU 
LAW reserves the right change the start and end times of the raffle at any time, and changes will be 
posted on the SLU PILG Marketplace site.  PILG will use a third-party website to generate the winner of 
the raffle: https://miniwebtool.com/random-name-picker/. 

Entrants must be at least 18 years old.  Only tickets purchased in Missouri are considered eligible to win 
the SLU LAW PILG Auction Raffle.  The PILG Auction Raffle is void outside of Missouri wherever 
prohibited by law.  All ticket purchase requests are subject to verification, and no sale is final until the 
ticket purchase order is accepted.   

You may enter the SLU LAW PILG Auction raffles in two (2) ways as set forth below. 

1.  In Person:  You can pay with cash or check in Student Services, Room 1008, Monday – Friday, during 
regular business hours. 

2. Online: Visit the virtual auction site (https://slupilg.cbo.io), or the SLU LAW Student Organizations store 
at slumarketplace.slu.edu, and click on PILG. 
(https://billpay.slu.edu/C20197_ustores/web/product_detail.jsp?PRODUCTID=2032).  Follow the 
directions to purchase a raffle ticket.  

Winners of the raffle may be required to submit tax paperwork in accordance with federal, state, and local 
law and winner will be required to furnish Form 5754 in accordance with IRS Notice 1340 dated March 
2005.  The odds of winning the raffles are dependent upon the number of purchased tickets.  The 
winner(s) for each raffle will be announced at the PILG Auction event on April 16, 2021.  The ticket holder 
does not need to be present to win the raffle. 
 
$5000 Raffle: No more than 400 tickets ($25 each) will be sold for this raffle.  There are no limits on how 
many tickets and individual can purchase.  The person whose name is selected to win the raffle, and is 
deemed eligible in accordance with the SLU LAW PILG Auction official rules will receive $5000.  If fewer 
than 300 tickets are sold, the person whose name is selected, and deemed eligible will receive 50% of 
gross sales of the raffle. The remaining portion will be donated to the PILG Auction as an unrestricted 
donation. 
 
Picnic Party Pack Raffle:  For a description of what’s included in this item go to https://slupilg.cbo.io.  
There is no limit on the amount of tickets sold for this item, nor is there a limit on how many tickets an 
individual can purchase.  Ticket sales will be held during the above-listed time frame.  The person whose 
name is selected to win the raffle, and is deemed eligible in accordance with the SLU LAW PILG Auction 
official rules can pick-up the package at 100 North Tucker during regular business hours.  This item will 
not be mailed.   
 
Any further questions may be directed to pilg@slu.edu.   
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